
                            
 

 
 

 	 	
	 	 	 	 	

 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

          	

	

The United States Department of Transportation (U.S. DOT) invites you to participate in the U.S. DOT 
Summit on Pedestrian Safety: Virtual Series. The purpose of this webinar series is to provide a virtual platform for dialogue and opportunity to discuss pedestrian safety issues and priorities. The webinars will include remarks from U.S. DOT Secretary Elaine L. Chao, FHWA’s Administrator Nicole R. Nason and NHTSA’s Deputy Administrator James C. Owens in addition to guest speakers from leading transportation safety organizations. 

Webinar 3 ‐ Taking Action on Pedestrian Safety – Part 3: Next Steps 
July 28, 2020 1:00‐2:00 p.m. EDT 

													Agenda Item   Speaker  Opening Remarks Nicole Nason, Administrator, Federal Highway Administration (FHWA)    James Owens, Deputy Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) Guest Speakers Dr. Shawn Wilson, Secretary, Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development   Brittney D. Kohler, Transportation and Infrastructure, National League of Cities U.S. DOT Pedestrian Safety Action Plan: Next Steps Mike Griffith, FHWA Closing Remarks Nicole Nason, Administrator, FHWA 


